PROPOSED INSTALLATION OF ROAD HUMPS, MIDLOTHIAN
Oak Crescent, Mayfield, Dalkeith.
In accordance with the terms of Section 3 of The Road Humps (Scotland) Regulations 1998, notification is given that Midlothian Council proposes to construct sinusoidal road humps at the following locations:
Oak Crescent, Mayfield, Dalkeith: Four road humps, one each  at approximately 85m, 155m, 260m and 320m from Bogwood Road.
The humps would be a maximum of 75mm high, 3.7m long and have tapered edges.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Details may be examined from 24 January to 23 February 2019 inclusive, during normal opening hours at Midlothian House, Buccleuch Street, Dalkeith, and 
Newbattle Library, Newbattle Community Campus, Easthouses, Dalkeith, EH22 4SX; and at www.tellmescotland.gov.uk/

Any person wishing to object to the proposed installations should send details of the grounds of their objection in writing to The Legal Services Manager, Midlothian Council, Midlothian House, Buccleuch Street, Dalkeith, Midlothian EH22 1DN to arrive not later than 24 February 2019.

Neil Dougall, Road Services Manager




